
November 3, 1999

No Wires Needed BV
3 – 5a Jan Steenlaan
3723 BS Bilthoven
The Netherlands

Reference: FCC Pending Application EA94818 OGD10330209
PCMCIA Swallow 1100

Gentlemen:

No Wires Needed BV wish to change the RF power originally stated as 18 dBm to match current
production with measured RF output of 15 mW.

Please amend the Grant documents accordingly.

Regards

Peter Murray
General Manager
No Wires Needed USA Inc.
Tel: 908-232-9054
E-Mail: pmurray@nwn.com


